
Veterans’ Day Celebration  

Friday, November 4th  

Dear Families, 

Students and staff members at Samuel Mickle School would like to invite the veterans in our 

community to attend a luncheon on Friday, November 4
th

.    

We would like to give our local veterans the opportunity to share their experiences with our 

students during all four lunch periods.  If you, or a veteran you know, are interested in attending 

the luncheon to share your military experiences with our students, please return the attached 

form by Friday, October 28th.   If you plan to attend the luncheon for the Samuel Mickle School 

please click on the link below to provide us with the necessary information. 

 

Please click here to fill out the form if you are attending the luncheon on Friday, November 4th. 

 

 

We would like to honor all of our veterans, even if they cannot attend the luncheon.  The 

students will be bringing home a flyer to be filled out for our wall of honor.  Please fill the flyer 

out for those attending and those who are unable to attend.  They will be displayed in the 

cafeteria. A copy of the flyer will be posted on the Samuel Mickle School’s website as well. 

Please be sure to return these flyers to the school by Friday, October 28
th

 as well so we can get 

them displayed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/a/eastgreenwich.k12.nj.us/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSetNKhxb_8W21mZy1eOb0RAdculXaJSuQ5rxiVQsjJHowR9aQ/viewform

